Dear Doctor,
Peace be upon you
I am one of the fourth year students who still have to re-exam History of Literature as a second round, mahmool. Doctor, I need your help by telling me if there is something external required. This time, I think, is my last time that I hope to be the successful.
Thank you so much,
Isra Shabibi
lalogaily@ud.edu.sa
